
$699,900 - 304 - 200 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD E
 

Listing ID: W9008915

$699,900
3 Bedrooms, 2 BathroomsSingle Family

304 - 200 BURNHAMTHORPE ROAD E,
Mississauga, Ontario, L5A4L4

Way beyond Ordinary! This stunningly
renovated 2 bedroom plus full-sized den
condo in a super quiet, well managed
building has 2 well-located side by side
parking spots and soothing nature views
overlooking treed ravine. Designer touches
throughout! Almost 1100 sq ft! Renovated
island kitchen with SS appliances, quartz
countertops, stone backsplash and breakfast
counter, 2 beautifully updated full
bathrooms, Fabulous living room with stone
feature wall w/fireplace & B/In shelves.
Enjoy dining while overlooking the peaceful
ravine! Built-in desk nook, new upgraded
floors, in-suite laundry, spacious locker,
parking spots close to elevator entrance!
You'll love it! **** EXTRAS **** Close to
Square One, Celebration Square, highways,
schools, amenities, trails and more!
(id:54154)
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